
 
 
The Martindell Award is a special award granted each year to a deserving ERS team member 
who exemplifies excellence in caregiving and strives to care for our clients and residents in 
special and meaningful ways, allowing them to live life on their own terms.  This award is made 
possible by a generous gift from Trish Martindell (1946-2016), who served two terms on ERS’s 
Board of Directors, 2003-2014 and 2016. Trish served as Chair from 2010-2012.  
 
Nominations for this prestigious award will be accepted July 1 through August 4, 2023.  
The winner(s) will be announced in September. You may use this form or nominate online at 
www.episcopalretirement.com/awards. 
 
Award Nominee Name:    
 
Department:   
 
I believe this ERS team member is deserving of the Martindell Award because: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
My Name & Phone Number:   
 

Please return to Human Resources at your location or mail to Cathy Wells, ERS Support Office, 3870 Virginia 
Avenue, Cincinnati, OH 45227, or email to cwells@erslife.org by 8/4/2023. 


